
New Parking App on Campus  
Beginning  April  14,  Clark  College  will  be  switching  to
ParkMobile  for  all  metered  parking  spaces,  replacing  the
traditional  coin-operated  parking  meters.  This  change  will
apply  to  coin-operated  metered  parking  spaces  only.
Faculty/Staff or Student parking spaces will not be affected.

https://news.clark.edu/2023/04/new-parking-app-on-campus/

